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RE: CONSTRUCTION ON CRESTVIEW DRIVE SUSPENDED FOR THE WINTER

Construction on Crestview Drive will be suspended during the Winter of 2004/2005
and resume the Spring of 2005.  Unanticipated delays associated with utility
relocations prevented the contractor, Bruch & Bruch Construction, from completing
the project this year.  The section of roadway under construction  this year has been
paved and has temporary striping.  Although work has suspended for the winter,
motorists are urged to use extreme caution and observe the 35 MPH speed limit
during the construction suspension period.

County road crews will perform routine maintenance such as snow plowing and
debris removal from the roadway surface during the construction shutdown.  

The Public Works Department appreciates the public’s patience and regrets the
inconvenience caused by the extended construction schedule.  During the winter
shutdown, please assist us by reporting any problems you observe with the newly
constructed portion of the roadway to the Public Works Department office at (360)
427-9670, ext. 450 or from Belfair at (360) 275-4467 Ext. 450.
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